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Level 3 ChargePoint Fast Charger down until further notice

[Duluth, MN] The Level 3 ChargePoint Fast Charger located in Canal Park is down until further notice. The Charger is down for
maintenance issues. The City of Duluth is aware of this, and is waiting on ChargePoint to send a new piece of equipment to
make the charging station functional again. The City will let the public know when it is back in operation.
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